Email or pictures not displaying correctly? Click here to view the complete message.



TCC 19th Annual Bowling Party

Saturday, Nov. 19th

With less than 3 weeks left, we only have 13 people signed up...

Send in your registration form today for a fun night of friends and bowling...



You are invited to join the members of the Tacoma Corvette Club and

members from Classical Glass Corvette Club at the 19th Annual Bowling Party on Saturday, November 19th at the Chalet Bowl. The bowling alley and cafe are located at 3806 N 26th St, Tacoma, WA 98407.

Get directions to the Chalet Bowl...

Your \$25/person includes 3 games of bowling, shoes, appetizers & prizes. Non-bowlers are welcome and only cost \$12.00/person.

Download the Registration Form...

Deadline for Registration is November



November 2011 Tacoma Corvette Club Newsletter

Wednesday, November 9th

E-Board Meeting at Auburn Chevrolet 6:00 PM

Friday, November 11th

General Membership Meeting 7:30 PM



Corvettes of Auburn

3401 C Street NE #1 Auburn, WA 98002 253-939-3796

Get Directions to Corvettes of Auburn



Click here to read President Ed Lynch's "end of year message".

1 of 3 3/8/12 11:53 PM

13th. TCC Contact: Lonnie Ledbetter (253) 278-1328 or (253) 761-2467.

Mark Your Calendar for the TCC Christmas/Holiday Party... January 7, 2012



Download the Christmas Flyer...

Come join us at the Emerald Queen Casino's Main Ballroom at 5700 Pacific Highway NE, Fife, WA 98424.

6:00 PM - No Host Bar 7:00 PM - Dinner, Gift Exchange and Dancing to "Moment's Notice".

Cost is \$20.00 per person. Bring payment to the November 11th general meeting...or mail it to: Tacoma Corvette Club, P.O. Box 91, Auburn, WA 98071...or contact Treasurer Mary Johns with your credit card information to charge your reservations. 206-898-6594 or email at denmar@marketplaceoutlet.com

Visit our web site at www.tacomacorvette.com

Dues collection

Your \$75.00 dues which includes membership in NCCC are due by the upcoming November 11th General Membership meeting. You can pay at the meeting or by mail to P.O. Box 91, Auburn, WA 98071-0091. If your dues are not paid after the meeting date, NCCC charges a reinstatement fee of \$10.00 which is passed on to the member. Please help us get our national paperwork done on time by pay your dues ASAP. Thank you...Mary Johns, Treasurer & Dennis Johns, NCCC Representative

A newly created Dues Renewal Form will help us keep our membership roster updated with the most current information. An optional 'emergency contact' section was added to the form but will not be published on the club rosters.

Please take a minute and fill out the downloadable Dues Renewal Form and include it with your dues payment. Thank you...

Print the Dues Renewal Form...

The holidays are here and It's time again for the Sumner & Puyallup Santa Parade.

Saturday, December 3rd...

We're gather at the Lynch's house at 1:00 PM to drop off potluck items and prepare for staging for the 2:30 PM parade.

After the parade, gather back at the Lynch's house. Ribs & Beverages provided...bring a side dish or dessert to share.

Watch for the Santa Parade flyer coming soon...



It's that time of year again---the "Jingle Bell Run/Walk for Arthritis" is right around the corner! Many of you know that my wife Karen Harbin has

Juvenile Rheumatoid Arthritis and is participating in the Seattle Jingle Bell Run/Walk in support of Arthritis research.

Karen has had Juvenile Rheumatoid Arthritis (JRA) almost all of her life and is in a constant battle with this disease---fortunately, the

2 of 3 3/8/12 11:53 PM



Contact Mary Nye Meyers



Secretary
Web Site
& e-Newsletter

ongoing research into JRA continues to yield improved medicines and medical procedures to alleviate the symptoms and damage caused by JRA---young children that have the disease today will have a much better prognosis for fewer symptoms and damage caused by JRA thanks to fundraising like the Jingle Bell Run/Walk that is used for continuing research for a cure.

<u>I invite you to join Karen's Team by clicking this link---</u>and hope that you can support this fundraising effort with your donations.

Thanks for your support--Best Regards,

TCC Member Mike Harbin Jr.

Our mailing address is:

TACOMA CORVETTE CLUB P. O. BOX 91 AUBURN, WA. 98071-0091

Copyright (C) Tacoma Corvette Club

All rights reserved.

ILIST:DESCRIPTIONI

Visit our web site at: www.tacomacorvette.com

Forward this email to a friend

Unsubscribe *IEMAILI* from this list.

3 of 3 3/8/12 11:53 PM